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IFEA President-Elect Report September, 2016 
Prepared for the Board of Directors’ Meeting, 4

th
 June, 2016 & the General Assembly Meeting, 5

th
 June 2016, Cape Town, South Africa. 

 
 

Dear IFEA Colleagues, 
 
 

It is my pleasure to present this report as IFEA President –Elect. 
 
 

               Since my previous report in September 2015 my prime focus has been the continuing update of the IFEA website. I thank Officite for their     

               help in this regard. The website would not be possible without the generous and continuing sponsorship of B&L BIOTECH. 

 

               The aim with the site is to not only be a source of information for future IFEA events, current news, policies, documents and reports but  

               to also retrieve and archive as much as is possible, historical IFEA documentation and events including past Jean Marie Laurichesse  

               Research Award recipients, and past recipients of the IFEA Education Grant so that this information is not lost. I encourage past  

               Officers, past Award recipients and current Society members who believe they may have information in their records that could be  

               added to the website to please contact me.  

  

               My other focus has been advising  Dr.Faruk Haznedaroğlu, President of the Turkish Endodontic Society regarding the initial  

               preparation for the11
th
 World Endodontic Congress to be held In Istanbul in 2018. 

 

          In conclusion it’s always a pleasure to work with you the member Associations and the hard working IFEA executive colleagues, Prof.  

              Sam Dorn, Prof. Luke Sung Kyo Kim, Dr Catherine Ricci and Dr Patrick Bogaerts, for the betterment of IFEA and promoting endodontics  

              world wide. I wish retiring past President and Treasurer Dr Bogaerts the very best for the future and thank him for his long and dedicated  

              service To IFEA.   

 

               I look forward as the incoming President to working with the new Executive Committee and Regents and to continuing to be of service to  

               IFEA.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mark Wotzke  

President –Elect 

May 4
th
 2016 

 
 
 

 
President: Samuel O. Dorn, 7500 Cambridge Street, Suite 6400, Houston, TX 77054 USA. Phone: +1 713 486 4223, Fax: +1 713 486 0402, 

Cell: +1 954 873 3121, Email: Samuel.o.dorn@uth.tmc.edu 

President-Elect: Mark F. Wotzke, 195 North Terrace, Adelaide, SA 5000, Australia +618 8228 3000, Fax +618 8228 3030, 
E-mail: wotzendo@adelaideendospec.com.au 

Secretary: Luke Sung Kyo Kim, 2175 Dalgubeol St. Jung-gu, Daegu 700-705, South Korea, Phone: + 82 53 600-7621, Cell: +82 10 3529 5935, 

Fax +82 53 426 8958, E-mail: skykim@knu.ac.kr 

Treasurer: Catherine R Ricci, 32 rue Marechal Joffre, 06 000 Nice, France, Phone: +33 4 93 88 44 49, Fax: +33 4 93 88 45 14 

E-mail:  endoricci@wanadoo.fr 

Past President:   Patrick Bogaerts, Franz Merjay, 64, B-1050, Brussels, Belgium+32 2 345 12 44, Fax: +32 2 345 20 89, E-mail: pat.bog@skynet.be 

http://www.ifeaendo.org/
mailto:Samuel.o.dorn@uth.tmc.edu
mailto:wotzendo@adelaideendospec.com.au
mailto:skykim@knu.ac.kr
mailto:endoricci@wanadoo.fr
mailto:pat.bog@skynet.be

